
 
 

 
  

 
   

 
  

 
 

  
An Evening with the Arts at ECLC 

The public is invited to 'An Evening with the Arts' at the Early Childhood 

Learning Community (ECLC), located at 4141 Rudy Road, from 5:30 to 7:00 

p.m. on this Friday night, May 6.  The evening will feature a children's art 

show, silent auction and a group drum circle experience.  Funds raised will 

go to the Nature Lab at the Center.  For details, call 614-342-4503. 
 

Sunapple Studios to be Featured in Columbus Dispatch 

Another art installation from Sunapple Studios of ARC Industries is expected 

to  be featured in the Columbus Dispatch on Sunday, May 8.  The artists' 

'cityscape' mural is a permanent installation commissioned by the Franklin 

County Convention Facilities Authority.    
 

Graduation Ceremonies for Columbus State Certificate Program 

Graduation ceremonies honoring the students completing the 

Community/Habilitation Certificate Program and the Early Childhood Aide 

Certificate Program at Columbus State Community College (CSCC) will be 

held at Nestor Hall at CSCC on Friday, May 6 at 3:00 p.m. Students 

participating in this college program are individuals who have developmental 

disabilities.  The program was established by CSCC in partnership with the 

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities and several previous 

graduates are now employed in the field supporting people with disabilities.   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001a5EdxfnTAvLDF_2IZMLD31HlLUwyb4_5_2dOUSXVMLnUcX0F6As0BjJt-bxqoPZhFe92VpWPMxhxhIuMyYQHD2iMMKl_FdRl3tHujyCxc_waEHz0fetz0Atar7rtAYdbGOqF5VD7zZQANxVLhHI_ZZEnsr4lpposX5daoUkIQAe-lB0kdbi5XQ==&c=bFGeCzWzahMAU0oSDp8zXal5VvT0hiIjaC4jQlIbvNHLLDupaKLddw==&ch=SKzXVhEnAGcfjgdsucLcxw8Mbw3P2HmYzbrpD_PgpchpzQ1ZYqWVSg==
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